
 

 

Arlec has recalled the model WLED 15 Rechargeable Handheld Worklight. The affected 

worklights were sold at Bunnings stores nationwide between  

January 2015 to June 2016 inclusive. 

 

Problem  

Some materials used in the Worklight do not comply  

with the flammability requirements of the relevant  

Australian/New Zealand standard.  

If the product overheats there may be the potential  

for a fire or burn hazard. 

 

Details 

Model WLED15  

See the products rating label for more information. 

 

What to do 

Immediately stop using your Worklight. 

Return your Worklight to your nearest Bunnings store  

for a full refund. 

 

Contact 

For more information, phone the importer/distributor on 0800 003 329 or email 

custservice@arlec.com.au 

 

Fire Related 

Product Recall Notice 

Arlec WLED15 Rechargeable Handheld 
Worklights 

Date issued:  4 July 2016 

This notification has been compiled using information from external sources for the promotion of fire safety. Although care has 
been taken in preparing the information published, the New Zealand Fire Service does not guarantee the accuracy of it. The Fire 
Service is not responsible for any errors or omissions and accepts no liability whatsoever for any loss or damage howsoever 
arising. 

 

 


